From: Wesley Marks

To: UTC DL Records Center

Subject: TC-161262 Comments

Date: Wednesday, July 5, 2017 11:29:20 AM
Hello,

Please add this email to the record for TC-161262 as Shuttle Express’ response to the notice
described below in the aforementioned docket.

At this time, Shuttle Express has no additional comments in regards to the NOTICE OF OPPORTUNITY
TO FILE WRITTEN COMMENTS ON PROPOSED RULES dated June 6, 2017. Shuttle Express
appreciates the opportunity to provide input and work with the Commission in its consideration to
adopt rules changes relating to passenger transportation companies.

Shuttle Express intends to be present at the PROPOSED RULE ADOPTION HEARING which is currently
set for Thursday, July 20, 2017 at 1:00 pm, and will gladly provide comments or answer questions if
needed at that time.

Wesley Marks
Director of Compliance/Shared Services
Direct 425-981-7065,Office 425-981-7070}Fax 425-981-7071
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